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We have had another busy week at Brambles, we 

continue to explore caterpillars and butterflies and  

some of the children have visited their Reception 

classes and we continue to support all of our children 

with transition. 

We created our very own sports day in our Pre School 

garden, all of the children have had the opportunity to 

take part in the egg and spoon race, relay race and 

bean bag throwing. While we were taking turns at the 

races, our friends were all sitting in the shade, 

cheering us on!  

Brambles made their very own medals in the art area 

from paper plates and collaged various materials to 

give them a sparkle. They were all incredibly proud of 

their medals and couldn’t wait to take them home. 

Next week is the whole school swap over day where 

our Brambles children will spend the morning in their 

Reception classes. If your child attends Pre School on 

Wednesday morning we will take them and collect them 

from their Reception Classes.   

 
Our number of the week:  6 

Our key words: Egg, caterpillar, chrysalis, emerge, 

butterfly and metamorphosis. 

Letter of the week: I 

Alliteration Rhyme: Isabelle the incredible 

inventor.  

Something Special 
 

The PTA Summer Fayre is tomorrow from 11.00am 

until 2.00pm. Everyone is welcome. 

Please come down and join in with some fantastic 

games and activities such as party in a cup, guess the 

name of teddy, chocolate tombola and lots more! 

Thank you to our Brambles Families who have sent in 

donations and volunteered their time. It is very much 

appreciated. 

Brambles Team 

 
 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: The Woolly Bear Caterpillar by 

Julia Donaldson and The Crunching 

Munching Caterpillar by Sheridan Cane and 

Jack Tickle. 

 

Song: 5 Little Butterflies 
 

Rhyme:  Caterpillar Garden 

 

 

Please can we ask that you supervise your children 

when lining up in the Kids Club Garden before 

coming into Brambles in the morning. 

Children should not be climbing on the rocks or 

scooting/biking on the school premises as this is a 

risk to others. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Saturday 29th June 

 

PTA Disco Brambles 

Tuesday 16th July 

 

Brambles Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


